
To the Mendocino County Supervisors 

 

I have lived in Laytonville for 40 years. I love Mendocino County for its beauty and sense of 

community and care for our environment.  

You folks (with the notable exception of John Haschak) have forgotten what’s important. You’ve 

fallen into the nightmare of ‘the American Dream’: More, more, more! Gimme, gimme, gimme! 

NOW!You’re ignoring the Sheriff, the Water Districts, the MMACs, the residents of this county 

who elected you, the drought, climate change, our already dwindling water supply.  

The proposed cannabis expansion will hugely impact our quality of life. This  

issue needs to be decided by the voters, not by the BOS. 

Sincerely,  

Lucy Andrews 

 


